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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Iraq

Thank you, Madam Vice President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the high-level delegation of the Republic of Iraq led by H.E Mr. Farooq Ameen Othman, Minister Justice to the 3rd UPR cycle and thanks them for the presentation of the national report today.

Ethiopia commends Iraq in the reforms it has taken to enhance the protection and promotion of human rights. It positively notes the measures taken in introducing strategies such as poverty reduction, national development plan and national strategy for the advancement of women that can serve as a bedrock for socio-economic development. Besides, the program to build low-cost housing projects for the poor are worth appreciating. 
Finally, Ethiopia would like to present the following recommendation to Iraq to:

1. Spare no resources in the implementation of the second poverty reduction strategy 2018–2022 that aimed to decrease poverty by 25%. 
We wish Iraq a successful review. 
I thank you Madam Vice president 
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